Treasury Thambers,
@Breat Beorge Street,

S.3W.0.
R.F. Harrod Esq.,
Christ Church,
Oxford. October 7,1942

Dear Roy,

Thanks for your two letters of
September 23 and 24. I would have
acknowledged them before now if my
mind had not been entirely on other
matters.

I believe that the idea is that
you should come round one day to the
Treasury for a discussion with us on
the various matters involved. So I
will say no more until I see you then.
In fact, I have not very much to add to

what you already know about my view of

the tactics.
Yours, :T‘;4‘



